Pirate Press



Monthly Newsletter for Alumni & Friends

May 2021



Seton Hall Breaks Giving Day Record! Thank You!

The entire Setonian family rallied once again on behalf of students for Seton Hall's fourth annual Giving Day celebration, which took place on April 20-21. The fortitude displayed during the initiative resulted in 1,700 donors, which is a significant increase over last year, and a record-breaking total of more than \$422,000.

Read More...

Upcoming Virtual Experiences



Webinar: Put Your Dream to the Test

May 6 Online



Points of PRide - Public Relations Program Celebration

May 6 Online



College of Nursing Virtual Spring Tea

May 11 Online



<u>Aumni Regional Town</u> Hall

May 24 Online



Young Alumni Summer Virtual Mixology Event

June 10 Online



35th Annual Many Are One Virtual Celebration

June 17 Online



Coming Up: May 6-12 is National Nurses Week!

This will be the time to virtually celebrate and appreciate all of our nurses!

View the full calendar >

In The News



WSOU-FM Celebrates 73rd Birthday with Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony



Seton Hall Nursing Alumna Displays True Leadership in the Midst of COVID-19



Ben Rhodes Speaks to School of Diplomacy's National Security Fellows. NSF is led by alumnus and Department of Defense Consultant Mohamad Mirghahari, B.A. '02/M.A. '04

Upcoming Engagement Opportunity: Alumni Survey



Your opinion matters! What does SHU mean to you?

Coming this summer, the Department of Alumni Engagement and Philanthropy will be conducting a survey sent to all alumni. This is your chance to share your opinion! Your response, along with fellow alumni, will be used to determine future engagement opportunities that support the entire Pirate community.

Be on the lookout for a link to participate in the near future!

Pirate's Eye Podcast

Pirate Pride



Pirate's Eye on Leigh Ann Rofrano '21

Leigh Ann Rofrano is a member of the first graduating class to experience an entire academic year under the unusual circumstances of college life caused by the pandemic. She shares with us some of the challenges she has faced in the last year and the ways she seized every opportunity to ensure she made the most of her senior year.

Listen now on your favorite podcast app such as Spotify, Google, or Apple Podcasts. You can also click below to listen.

Listen Now



#SetonHallStrong #SetonHallNurses

Adrianna Bertoldi '17 is a Pediatric Oncology Nurse at Hackensack University Medical Center and a current student in Seton Hall's pediatric NP graduate program.

This month, we are honoring and thanking our nurses. Share your nursing story with us!

Share Your Story

Get Involved

Virtual Road Trip



The inaugural Alumni Road Trip is a virtual program designed to highlight the many

Social Pirates



Are you a proud Pirate who is active on social media? If so, becoming a Social Pirate is the

Alumni Book Club



Connect virtually with other Seton Hall alumni in this exciting program as we read areas our Pirates can be found both throughout the country and around the world.

Share your corner of the world by clicking below to submit information about your town/city/state.

Submit Now

perfect way to get involved! As a social media ambassador, you will have a chance to win prizes such as Seton Hall apparel and gift cards just for sharing posts about University news and initiatives.

Click for more information and to join now!

Sign-Up

and engage in thoughtful discussion on books of various genres such as lifelong learning, personal growth, novels, and other topics.

Click for more information and to join now!

Join Now

DOVE Love Thy Neighbor Drive



The COVID-19 pandemic has created innumerable needs throughout our local and global communities. The Division of Volunteer Efforts (DOVE) continues to provide material and financial relief to our long-standing community service partners. DOVE invites us to help provide non-perishable food, feminine products, diapers, and hygiene items to our neighbors who need them. Learn more and help DOVE provide relief for community partners today!

Support DOVE



Meet Our Donors

Phyllis C. Dunlop, MBA '90

Phyllis Dunlop's Seton Hall journey began when she started working in the University's Advancement Office in 1984. A desire to help today's students realize what their education not only means to them now, but what their Seton Hall experience will mean in the future, led Phyllis to include the University in her estate plans.

Heard Around the Hall

- <u>Seton Hall Among Top Schools</u>,
 <u>Corporations Teaming Up to Elevate New</u>
 Voices in Public Policy
- Communication Professor Featured in New York Times on Covid Messaging
- Young Educators Evolve in Challenging
 Times
- M.S. Data Science online information session: Wednesday, May 5, 6 p.m.
- Online Doctor of Nursing Practice
 Information Session May 12
- Virtual Coffee Break with CommArts
 Faculty May 19
- M.A. in Communication Online Information Session May 26
- Sister Rose Thering Fund Virtual Evening of Roses: June 1, 7 p.m.
- School of Theology: Summer and Fall
 2021 Graduate Courses Available

Special discount pricing available for Seton Hall alumni:

- CEPS: Social Media Certificate Program
 Summer Cohort Runs May 17-August 13
- <u>CEPS: iTHIRST Spiritual Companionship</u>
 <u>Certification Training Summer Cohort</u>
 <u>Runs June 22-August 12</u>

Quick Links

- Alumni Benefits and Services
- Update Your Information
- Alumni Engagement Homepage
- Contact Us

Pirate Treasure Chest



Seton Hall University Adjustable Cap

This classic baseball cap features an adjustable back strap for a custom fit, and sports the school logo embroidered on the front so you can show your school spirit!

Enjoy 10% off at check-out by entering code ALUM2006 into the "Order Comments" section. Please note that the discount will not be reflected upon check-out. When your order is processed at the bookstore, your final bill will reflect the discount. *Cannot be combined with any other sale or promotion.

Buy Now

Hall Hub



Hall Hub is a centralized location for all virtual Seton Hall Alumni Engagement opportunities! Check out the new Hall Hub and explore our upcoming webinars, panel discussions, Pirate cocktail menus and so much more! Be sure to check the Hall Hub regularly for updated information.

Explore Hall Hub

This message was sent to you by <u>Alumni Engagement</u> at Seton Hall University.

Email Unsubscribe / Privacy Policy